
  
 
 
 

Monday, January 27, 2025 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
Wrestlers - Practice is Monday and Wednesday this week. 
 
Ski & Snowboard Club – there is a mandatory meeting today afterschool 2:45 to 3:15 in the gym. 
 
Pet Photo Contest - This is week two of photo submissions for the Hillcrest Pet Showcase. Come on 
down to the Blue Team hallway and take a look at the photos that have already been submitted. 
Remember, there is still a whole week to submit photos in the categories of Cutest, Best Dressed and 
Pet Memes. Submit your photos to Mr. Ross by email or hand in physical copies to the DMA room. 
You’ll need to include your pet’s name, division, your name and category of choice. 
 
 
Lunar New Year 
This week, we have something exciting to celebrate—Lunar New Year!  
 
Lunar New Year marks the start of a brand-new year on the lunar calendar, which usually falls in late 
January or early February. It’s a time for joy, family, and traditions, celebrated in countries like China, 
Vietnam, Korea, and many others around the world. 
 
Did you know the celebrations can last up to 15 days? Families come together to share delicious 
meals, honor their ancestors, and welcome good luck for the year ahead.  
 
Stay tuned throughout the week because we’ll be sharing fun facts and stories about this amazing 
celebration! Let’s take this opportunity to learn, appreciate, and enjoy the spirit of the Lunar New 
Year. 
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